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These measures against gun owners who obey the law are simply unconstitutional. 

Criminals will ignore gun laws just like any other law. This only restricts the rights of a 

law obeying gun owner not a malicious criminal with a gun. They are also a extreme 

waste of tax dollars and resources that could be used to deal with homeless and 

mentally ill persons their trash and hazardous waste. These funds could instead be 

used to empower law enforcement to act against criminals instead of going after 

citizens who actually contribute to society and pay the salaries of the radicals in local 

government.  I strongly oppose any infringements on constitutional rights.  

Thanks  


